
 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 
To:         Dale Berman, Village President & Board of Trustees 

Cc:     Steven Bosco, Village Administrator  

From:  John Laskowski, Public Works Director 

Date:  September 12, 2019 

Re:         Rejection of Bids for Site & Electrical Work at Well 8 & 9 

 

The Village received bids for the proposed Site & Electrical Work at Wells 8 & 9.  

Staff is recommending the rejection of bids because we only received one bid and 

that bid is significantly over budget. Staff and Rempe-Sharpe Engineering have 

identified options moving forward to reduce the cost of the project.  These options 

are listed in the attached Rempe-Sharpe memo and are currently being evaluated 

by staff.   
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